
Village of Rossville 

Police, Health & Safety Committee Meeting 

January 9, 2025 

5:00 p.m. 

 

A quorum was established as Chairman Black and Trustees Wallace and Gammon were 

physically present at the committee meeting held at the Rossville Municipal Building, located at 

120 East Attica Street in Rossville, Illinois. Trustee Cornell was absent. The guests present were 

Mayor Queen, Clerk White, Trustee Jones, Chief Greene, Patrick Bostwick and Ken Gammon. 

 

Chairman Black called the meeting to order at 5:03 p.m. The purpose of the meeting was to 

review/approve past minutes, review outstanding ordinance violations, prior month police 

actions, monthly ordinance spreadsheet, review maintenance log sheets on police vehicles, 

camera grant, interview SRO candidate and Open Topics. 

 

Board members interviewed a candidate for SRO for Rossville-Alvin Grade School (RAGS). 

A special board meeting will be scheduled for Monday, January 13, 2025 at 5p.m. to discuss 

hiring the candidate for SRO at RAGS. 

 

Minutes of the December 11, 2024 and January 6, 2025 committee meetings – Minutes of the 

meetings held on December 11, 2024 and January 6, 2025 were presented. Motion was made by 

Gammon, seconded by Black to dispense with the reading of the minutes with an omnibus vote 

and approve the minutes as presented. Vote: Wallace, yes; Black, yes; Gammon, yes. 

 

Police Activities, the Ordinance spreadsheet and vehicle maintenance logs were reviewed. 

Trustee Gammon is working on the correct forms for the camera grant. Trustee Gammon has 2 

remaining questions to be answered then will submit the grant application.  

 

Open Topics – There were no Open Topics to discuss. 

 

Motion was made by Gammon, seconded by Wallace to adjourn the meeting. Vote:  Black, no; 

Gammon, yes; Wallace, yes. The meeting was adjourned at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Chris White, Village Clerk 

 

Committee approved 2/17/2025 


